MEMO

TO: Board of Commissioners
Pocatello Development Authority

FROM: Rayna Valentine ,/12@*’//

DATE: May 5, 19%4

RE: May meeting cancellation

Other than approval of the minutes and financial report, there
is no business to be placed on the agenda for PDA consideration
at the May meeting.

THEREFORE, THE MAY MEETNG HAS BEEN CANCELED.

The next regular meeting will be held on Tuesday, June 14, 1994
at 11:00 a.m. in the City Council Chambers. Please contact Tom
about scheduling a special meeting if you are aware of any
items which need to be addressed prior to the June meeting.






